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Dear Parents/Guardians 
  
We need your help to raise vital funds for our school Vegetable Garden 
and doing this couldn’t be easier!  
  
All we ask is for households to have a spring clean and clean out their 
wardrobes over the next few weeks/days and bag any unwanted: 
  

·         Clothes 
·         Shoes 
·         Linen (sheets, doona covers, towels, blankets) 
·         Accessories (hats, scarves, gloves, belts, handbags) 
·         Toys 

  
We have organised a special recycling collection day with SCR group’s 
Recycle With Mondo For A Better World - School Fundraising Through Recycling Program. 
Our school will be paid 0.10c per kilo for the items that will be sent for reuse and recycling. 
  
This program helps raise money for our school, reduces waste to landfill, creates jobs and supports 
communities in developing countries at the same time. 
  
On our collection day or during the week leading up to the collection day students can drop off 
their bags of unwanted items at school. 
 
An SCR group van will be at school on the morning of the collection day to receive the items. 
   
Our school collection day is Friday, 15 June 2018. 

 
 

REAGAN RYAN 
Sustainability and Security Warriors 
Thursday, 31 May 2018 

 


